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16 November 2020 

 

 

Dear  

 

Thank you for your Official Information Act request, received on 23 October 2020.  You requested: 

 

Request briefing 39 - NZ INFRA, Treasury - 14/08/2020 - Advice on impacts on PPP 

settlement negotiations arising from the upgraded COVID-19 Level Alerts. 

 

We will be releasing the information referred to in your OIA request as part of a planned proactive 

release once the Transmission Gully settlement is full, final and legally binding.  This will enable us 

to release more information overall as some commercial sensitivity will have passed.  

 

Please find below the official title of the document, which will be released on the New Zealand 

Transport Agency website in due course.  You will be able to access it once it’s published.  On this 

basis I have refused your request under section 18(d) of the Official Information Act the information 

requested is or will soon be publicly available.   

 

Item Date Document Description Website Address 

1.  14 August 2020 Aide Memoire – Advice on impacts on PPP 

settlement negotiations arising from the 

upgraded COVID-19 Level Alerts 

https://www.nzta.govt.nz/proje

cts/wellington-northern-

corridor/transmission-gully-

motorway  

 

Please note that this letter (with your personal details removed) and enclosed documents may be 

published on the Treasury website.   

 

This reply addresses the information you requested.  You have the right to ask the Ombudsman to 

investigate and review my decision.  

 

Yours sincerely 

 
Craig Murphy 

Manager, Investment Management and Asset Performance 
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